
From: ML Perlman <themlperlman@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 1, 2016 7:43 AM 

To: Mayor; Steve Pappalardo 

Subject: Thank you!!!  

  

How beautiful to see these spectacular pieces of stone on Woodland unearthed and 

getting put back into place!! The crews have done a terrific job already on 

Autenreith! Thank you for investing into the beautiful character of our Village.  

 

Onward! Wonderful!  

 

ML 

 

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone. 

 

 


